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ELECTRICAL CHALLENGES DISRUPT WATER  

SUPPLY IN SECTIONS OF TRELAWNY 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) wishes to advise that, due to electrical challenges at 

the Daniel Town Relift in Trelawny, customers are experiencing a disruption in their water 

supply. 

 

The NWC is assuring customers that every effort is being made to resolve the challenges and 

restore water supply to the affected areas by Friday, September 13, 2019. 

 

Areas affected include: Daniel Town, Texas, Claremont and surrounding areas. 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience caused and craves the patience and understanding of its 

valued customers. 

 

 

-End- 


